
 

3’S NEWSLETTER 

MARCH 2023 

 

Parents,  

We are so excited for Spring! Please make sure your child has a jacket and 

coat as we slowly warm up.  

This month we will start off by having Dr. Seuss week to celebrate his 

birthday. We will also learn about shapes and the letters T, U and V. Make 

sure to send in items for their letter bags on those Friday’s! Show & Tell is 

Friday’s we don’t have a letter ☺ We will then have a week to learn about 

weather and do some Spring activities!  

 

Reminders:  

• Snack money is due at the beginning of the month- $2.50.  

• Breakfast is over at 8:15, if you are running late we can save a plate, 

just let us know 

 

Thank you! 

-Mrs. Bria 

-Ms. Faith 


